
 
From: Chris Wubb [mailto:kcw18@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 10:50 PM 
To: HHC Exhibits <HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 4135 

 

 Please vote NO on HB 4135!!!  Choices should be made by the family and their 
doctor — NOT the State!!! 

 Right now, Oregon's advance directive allows me choices as far as what kind of 
care I want at the end of life. HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the 
advance directive from statute.  Please protect my healthcare choices by voting 
NO on HB 4135. 

Sincerely, 

Chris and Kurt Wubbenhorst 
 


